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A spokesperson from Memorial 
University said that the residences 
were "pretty open" and that most 
activities were acceptable as long 
os peace and quiet was 
maintained.

The University of Prince Edward 
Island reported that after 6:00 
p.m. men must have the front desk 
call up to the woman's room and 
she must come to escort him in. 
There is no signing in, and the 
rules apply through the full week. 
The residences close "sometime 
after midnight".

Saint Thomas University has the 
most restrictive rules of any of the 
universities questioned, with the 
residences bring closed at 10:00 
p.m. on weeknights and 2:00 a.m. 
on weekends, with no signing in 
procedures reported.

All of the universities contacted 
reported some flexibility in the 
systems. Steady boyfriends of the 
women can generally sign 
themselves in, after the proctors 
etc. become familiar with them.

The only university reporting 
serious abuse was Saint Thomas, 
where the regulations are most 
rigid.

UNB seems to rank a mediocre 
third, after Memorial and Acadia 
in terms of overall flexibility of the 
regulations governing the wom­
en's residences.

The weekends are open in that 
men can stay there all night, but 
this is not so on weekdays. The 
Dunn requires that the man be, for 
all intents and purposes signed in 
on the weekend, whereas at 
Tibbits Hall, this is not required.

McLeod follows the some 
pattern as Tibbits, but owing to 
the lock of an intercom to 
individual rooms, the system 
presents certain problems to the"i 
women there and the men coming

By J. DAVID MILLER‘
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It is interesting to see how the 
University of New Brunswick 
compares to the other universities 
in the Atlantic Provinces.

Of interest to many students is 
the operation of the residence 
system, especially in an era of 
co-ed residences, and variations of 
the traditional residence systems.

Since none of the men's 
residences in the Atlantic region 
have rules regarding entrance, the 
most useful indicator of the
relative (for the want of a better 
word) ‘liberalness1 of the univer­
sity concerned is an assessment of 
the rules of the women's
residences.

There are some differences in 
the theoretical rules and the
applied rules, so in each case, the 
interpretation of the existing rules 
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open
have to be signed in after 6:00 
p.m. in theory, but a spokesperson 
at Acadia stated that by 
agreement, men are not required 
to be signed in. They are required 
to go to the front desk, where the 
girl can be called up to come and 
escort him up to her room. Acadia 
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known as the 'frosh' residence 
which is closed throughout the full 
week at 12:00 a.m., otherwise the 
procedures are the same regard­
ing signing in.

Dalhousie University's regula­
tions require any male guest to 
sign in after 6:00 p.m. and be out 
at 3:00 a.m. throughout the full 
week. The person at Dal who was 
contacted noted that currently a 
brief is being presented to the 
university asking for changes to 
these regulations.

comes
respective campuses, rather than 
the Deans.

At UNB, the majority of women 
in residence stay at Lady Dunn 
Hall, Tibbits Hall, and McLeod 
House. Although the two adjoin, 
Lady Dunn and Tibbits have two 
different policies with regard to 
signing
residences, after 6:00 on week- 
nights, men come to the frontdesk 
and ask the people there to call up 
to the woman's room to get her to 
come down and sign him in.
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Getting into women's residences at UNB is not as simple a chore
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Overseas grants available .
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)6 BLflCCRED Deadline for completed applica-Beginning with the Fall term,
1977, the C.E.E.U, Brussels, will tions is February 15, 1977.
award a substantial number of For further details and applica-
cost-of-living grants to American tion forms, write:
and Canadian juniors, seniors and C.E.E.U.
graduates who are accepted for P.O. Box 50
study in Paris, London, or Madrid New Paltz, N.Y. 12561

Canadian students: because of 
the special relationship which 

between Canada and

through the agency of Academic 
Year Abroad, Inc.

exists
Applicants must enroll for the France there may be additional or 

full university year, and for France alternate financial aid and travel 
and Spain give evidence of some advantages; check with the 
competence in French or Spanish; nearest office of the Service 
applicants for England must hove Culturels Francois and/or the 
at least a B plus overage.
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IYoung doctor to give his impressions

yChutck
following a medical career Friday, 
Nov. 5, 1976.

Dr. Nicholson, in co-operation 
with Mr. Grant, Pre-Med-Dental 
Advisor for UNB, will meet with 
those interested on an informal 
basis in the Faculty Loung (Rm. 
311, Old Arts Building) Between 
3:30 and 4:30 p.m.

Dr. Nicholson expressed a 
particular interest in meeting with 
3rd and 4th year students who's 
plans include possible application 
for admission to medical school.

All students are welcgme to 
attend. ,

Society members and others are 
urged to attend this meeting. 
Follàwing will be refreshments 
and a general discussion.

The Pre-med-dental society 
meets Tuesday, Nov. 9, in room 
102 of the Student Union Building 
from 7:30 to 10:00 p.m.

Dr. Fred Whitehead from the 
Canadian Medical Doctors Associ­
ation will speak. Two other 
doctors may also be present.

"If this is the case," says a 
Pre-med-dental release, "students 
will be treated to not only the 
overall view of the doctor as seen 
from one of Canada's strongest 
and most essential unions, but will 
also receive interesting and 
important news from an internal­
ist plus a young GP and his 
impressions upon entering today's 
society as a doctor."

Dr. Nicholson, Assistant Dean of 
Asmissions at Dalhousie Medical 
School, N.S. will be available to 
speak to students interesting in
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